
 

  

  

                    26th February 2024  

  

  

Dear Parents & Carers   

  

Re: Year 4/5 Residential Trip to Castleton               

   

  

We have booked a three day/two nights residential trip for Year 4 and 5 children from 

Wednesday 17th April to Friday 19th April. We shall be staying in a fully catered Youth Hostel in 

Castleton, Derbyshire.   

  

An outline of the activities we will be taking part in and a clothing list will be issued nearer the 

time, when we will hold a meeting for parents.  

  

Mr Roberts, Mr Birch, and Mrs Lord, one of our Governors will be accompanying the children on 

the visit this year. During their time at Castleton the children will take part in a full programme 

of activities, in and around the hostel.   

  

The cost of the visit will be £230 to include transport, accommodation, food and activities.  

Given the short notice of this visit, payments can be made in instalments up to 26th July. The 

visit will be added to ParentPay by the end of today.  

  

If there is anything you wish to discuss, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

  

Mr Birch & Mr Roberts  


